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Dear Prospective Nursing Job Shadow Student,
Thank you for choosing Covenant HealthCare for your job shadowing experience. We have many excellent learning opportunities available. You will be given the opportunity to spend up to a maximum of 4 hours shadowing a health care professional – a professional possessing the expertise to assist you in your future career plan decisions. High school students must be at least 16 years of age in order to participate in this program. 
Please complete the enclosed application and return it with all the following requirements:

· Copy of Report Card (GPA 3.0 minimum)

· Proof of Current TB Test (within last 12 months)*

· One letter of teacher/counselor recommendation (Must be on school letterhead stationery). If you are planning to attend the job shadow on a day that school is not in session, please have teacher/counselor provide approval for attending during this time frame.

· Current Immunization Record (copy)

· Great Lakes Bay Region SPA Certificate (www.studentpassportalliance.com)

· Covenant HealthCare SPA Certificate (www.studentpassportalliance.com)

· Student/Parent Confidentiality Agreement

Once you have successfully completed the above requirements and returning all of the above paperwork, you have the opportunity to schedule your job shadow experience. All required information must be received PRIOR to the start of your job shadow experience. The dress code for all job shadow experiences is business casual unless directed by the specific departments.  It is our expectation that while participating in a job shadowing experience, you will model Covenant’s Mission, Vision, and Values.  Covenant staff has the authority to remove you from the facility if your behavior does not exhibit our Mission, Vision, and Values. We look forward to sharing our health care profession with you.

Sincerely, 

Beverly Cook MSN, RN

Patient Services Educational Specialist 

Phone: (989) 583-4464

bcook@chs-mi.com


Covenant HealthCare






1447 N. Harrison 







Saginaw, Michigan 48602

Fax: (989) 583-4299
* Students may obtain a TB Test from our Occupational Health Department at their own expense for a cost of $20.00 per test.  Call 989.583.6130 for more information on TB testing.  You will need parental consent if you are younger than 18 years of age.

